
Renee Orie 
CEO/President  
Orie Maharaj Family Foundation,Inc 
renee@oriemaharaj.org 
406.599.5089 
 
Lynn Southard, Registrar 
Office of the New Mexico Attorney General 
Hector H. Balderas 
lsouthard@nmag.gov 
06.03.2022 
 
Dear Mrs.Linda Southard: 
                                            As requested this is a formal letter stating that the Orie Maharaj Family 
Foundation,Inc  has no taxes for the year 2017 as the organization was founded in 2018. Thank you for 
your time and consideration. 
 
Respectfully Yours, 
Renee Orie 
 
____________________ 
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